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Photographs & Security

Occasionally, we may take photographs of the students at school and images
may be used in our school prospectus or in other publications or our website
produced by the school. Sometimes our school may be visited by the media who
will take images or film footage in which students may appear.

In order to comply with the Data Protection Act 2018 the school and LA needs
your permission before we can photograph or make any recording of your child.

All parents/carers will be/are asked to sign a permission form before any image
or recording is captured. Consent forms are distributed in September for all
students and throughout the year as appropriate.

Staff/Teacher Professional Development
Videos or webcam recordings of students may be recorded for teacher

observation, school training events, school conferences or other educational
purposes.



